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Home: Admissions: For Transfer Students: Transfer Credits

Transfer Credits

All transfer students, particularly those educated outside the United 

States, must provide college bulletins and official copies of transcripts 

from their former institutions for transfer credit evaluations.

The Office of the Registrar may assign credit for courses equivalent to 

courses at Brooklyn College completed with a grade of D- or higher at 

colleges of the City University and/or with a grade of C- or higher at other 

accredited colleges. Credit may also be assigned, if the department 

recommends it, for courses for which there are no specific equivalents at 

Brooklyn College. Credit cannot be earned twice for the same course.

Transfer students who have taken courses on a pass/fail basis at another

institution must provide a letter from that institution stating that a P grade 

represents competence of a level of C- or better in the course or 

indicating what standard of competence was required to obtain a pass 

grade.

After the completion of 60 credits, no credit will be given toward the 

baccalaureate degree for work completed at a two-year college.
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